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Ralph Gentile, Clerk
Lawrence/Andover Monthly Meeting of
Salem Quarterly Meeting of the
New England Yearly Meeting

To Friends Everywhere,

Kathleen Wooten is a member of the Lawrence/Andover Monthly Meeting of the New
England Yearly Meeting. Kathleen travels in the Quaker tradition of gospel ministry. She
holds a concern for fostering wider community and deeper relationships among
meetings and between Friends. In her travels, Kathleen is frequently led to visit in what
early Friends called "Opportunities" - occasions of unprogrammed worship outside the
regular gatherings of Friends at Meeting for Worship.  Kathleen seeks to discover and
encourage the Life that calls to us within our covenant communities.

We, Friends of the Lawrence Monthly Meeting, support Kathleen’s travels in worship and
fellowship. She is a comfort and joy to her home meeting, and to the many Friends she
visits throughout much of the country. We commend Kathleen to your Christian care and
Friendship.

Signed at the direction of and on behalf of Lawrence Monthly Meeting,

Ralph Gentile, clerk
Lawrence/Andover Monthly Meeting


